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December 15, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner, Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov 

 

Re:  DE 22-081 Electric and Gas Utilities – 2023 Adjustments to the Energy Efficiency Portion of System 

Benefits Charges 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

 

This letter is to inform the Commission that New Hampshire Electric Cooperative (“NHEC”) has posted 

Order No. 26, 745 and new System Benefits Charge tariff page on NHEC’s website.  

 

Order No. 26, 745 requires that “the Joint Utilities post their respective new tariff provisions and a copy 

of this order nisi on their respective websites no later than December 16, 2022,” and to document such 

posting by affidavit filed with the Commission on or before December 20, 2022.  Because page 1 of the 

Order does not include NHEC in the definition of “Joint Utilities”, NHEC assumes that it is not subject to 

the Order’s posting and affidavit requirements.  Nonetheless, NHEC has voluntarily posted the Order 

and tariff pages, and is filing this letter as a courtesy to the Commission. 

 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at clarkj@nhec.com. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                        
 

      Jeremy Clark 

      Financial Planning, Analysis, and Rates Manager 

 

cc: Service List 
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